December 20, 2023

Ms. Sharon Weintraub Dashow
The Eugene Zitwer Foundation, Inc.
50 Court Street -

Suite 702

Brooklyn, NY 11201

Dear Sharon,

On behalf of Hospital for Special Surgery, I am delighted to thank you for The
Eugene Zitwer Foundation’s wonderful gift of $4,980 in support of holiday
programming and gifts for pediatric patients at the HSS Lerner Children’s Pavilion.
We are grateful for the Foundation’s renewed partnership.

The Foundation’s contribution will help make this special time of year as
memorable and enjoyable as possible for children with complex orthopedic and
rheumatic conditions cared for by HSS. Your generosity will also help alleviate
stress for caregivers and families who are struggling to make ends meet this holiday
season, allowing them to focus on their child’s well-being.

Thank you, again, for The Eugene Zitwer Foundation’s support of HSS.

Sincerely, [
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Catherine Callagy

Senior Vice President and Chief Development Officer

PS:  With this letter, Hospital for Special Surgery acknowledges your gift of
$4,980 (check 1636 dated 12/6/2023). For your records, please note that no
goods or services were provided in exchange for this gift.

535 East 70th Street, New York, NY 10021 TEL 212 606 1000



